
 

 

 
 
 
Bookstore Voucher 
 
Students who have applied for financial aid, but not yet received their award may 
be eligible for a bookstore voucher that can be used for purchasing books and/or 
supplies at the Wolfstore. Bookstore vouchers will be available beginning on the 
first day of term in either the Financial Aid or Business Services offices. All items 
purchased with a bookstore voucher will be charged directly to the student's 
account and will be subject to the Revolving Charge Contract.  
 
To be eligible for a bookstore voucher, a student must: 
 
1. Have a valid FAFSA/ISIR on file with the Financial Aid Office. If any 
outstanding forms/documents are required to complete their file, they must be 
aware of these and in the process of submitting them.  
2. Be registered for at least 1 credit at the time of the voucher request. 
3. Have photo ID. 
 
We recommend that students price their course materials (either in store or via 
the website) prior to requesting a bookstore voucher.  This way a student will 
know exactly how much to request, which is generally limited to $700 per term. 
Exceptions will be handled on a case-by-case basis by either the Director of 
Business Services or the Director of Financial Aid. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


